February 8th, 2018

T.M. Roberts Elementary School

10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres

"I will defend the importance of bedtime stories

to my last gasp" - JK Rowling



Our PAC was able to purchase a new release for Movie Night: **Ferdinand!** This fundraiser will take place February 16th, \$5 per person attending. All students must be accompanied by an adult. Doors open at 6:00 pm, movie begins at 6:30 pm. Popcorn and water is available for purchase.

JOHN CENA KATÉ MEKINNON

Coming Soon...

February 8

PAC Hot Lunch - Quiznos

February 9

Non-instructional day

February 12

Stat Holiday

February 16

Movie Night, Doors open at 6:00 pm



Our annual Spring Flower Basket fundraiser is coming up. Forms will be sent home next week. We will be selling tomato, strawberry and flowering baskets as well as standing round planters. There will also be geraniums, marigolds and petunias. Orders are due on March 22nd, they will be delivered for Mother's Day weekend.



Fork Donation

If you have any extra metal forks at home, can you please donate them to the hot lunch program? With more forks in the school, we can reduce our environmental footprint by washing forks instead of throwing them away. Thank you!

"Kiss-A-Fish" Fundraiser

We have a clear leader for the "Kiss-A-Fish" fundraiser, but it's not over yet! There is an organized effort to bump the current leader out of the lead. Whichever jar has the most money in it by Feb. 14th, that teacher will have to kiss a fish at a school-wide assembly. All funds collected will go towards PAC, who is fundraising for outdoor equipment.

Save-On Foods Fundraiser

Every time you shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put **5**% of your purchases towards our school – at no extra cost to you! We use these funds to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field studies. Thanks to Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook's schools!

Next Year's Information

If you are considering changing programs, schools or if you are moving please contact the office and let us know. It is very important as we begin to look forward to next year. Thank you!

Kindergarten Registration

Kindergarten registration is now open! If you know of anyone who is coming to join us in September, please ask them to come in to register so that we can plan for next year. Knowing this information helps us find staff if need be and make the appropriate structural changes. Thanks for your help.

Canadian Parents for French

The next CPF meeting will be held in the TM Roberts Library Tuesday, February 20th from 7 – 8 pm. If you would like to attend via telephone, please contact Shanda at Shandaf@shaw.ca.

PAC Meeting

The next PAC meeting will be **Tuesday**, March 6th in the library. This is a change from usual Wednesday meeting.



Month at a Glance

Feb. 8	PAC Hot Lunch – Quiznos
Feb. 9	Non-instructional Day – students do not attend
Feb. 12	Stat Holiday – school not in session
Feb. 13	Basketball: - Girls do not have a game - Boys hosting
Feb. 20	CPF Meeting 7:00 – 8:00 pm
Feb. 20	Basketball: - Girls @ Highlands - Boys hosting
Feb. 22	PAC Hot Lunch – Pizza Day
Feb. 23	Pro-D Day – students do not attend
Feb. 27	Basketball: - Girls hosting - Boys do not have a game
Feb. 28	Pink Shirt Day
Mar. 2	T.M. Science Fair
Mar. 2	CPF Bingo Night

